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Dear Mihir,

Congratulations! On behalf of the University of lllinois at Chicago, it is my pleasure to offer you admission as a First
Year student to the Computer Science program in the College of Engineering beginning in the Fall 2020 term. We
commend you for your hard work and we are thrilled to welcome you to cur diverse academic community at UIC.

As one of the top research-funded institutions in the world, UIC faculty actually discover what others teach. You now
have the unparalleled cpportunity to take advantage of the cultural, economic, and social opportunities with Chicago as
your campus. From securing once-in-a-lifetime internships, to exploring world-class museums and engaging in true
social change, your collegiate experience can be limitless. We hope you take advantage of this offer and join our
community of scholars.

At this time, you have been categorized as an out-of-state student for tuition purposes in accordance with our residency
policy. Please see our website if you have any questions.

Flease provide your Intent to Enroll response by May 1, 2020. To accept the offer of admission, submit your response
by logging into our student portal. Visit go.uic.edu/admitted for more information on completing your pre-enroliment
steps. All admission offers are made on a provisional basis, and the offer can be rescinded at any point up to the first
day of instruction of the admission term if deemed appropriate.

Your University |D Number (UIN):

Again, welcome to the University of lllinois at Chicago! We look forward to having you on campus.

Sincerely,

Watindls  Jorkonch

Malinda Lorkovich
Executive Director of University Admissions

UIC Office of Admissions
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